
March 15, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No.us,s. 2023

TO Schools Division Superintendents
Youth F`ormation Coordinators
AIL Others Concerned

CALL FOR PARTICIPANTS TO THE MICROSOFT IMAGINE JUNIOR CUP (IJC| 2023

1. Pursuant to   the attached DepEd Memorandum OUOPS  No.  2023-03-2087  dated
February 20, 2023 from the Office of Atty. Revsee A.  Escobedo, Undersecretary for
Operation re: Call for Participants to the Microsoft Imagine Junior Cup (IJC)
2023  inviting  learners  ages  13-18  to  participate  in  the    afore  mentioned  global
student competition.

2.    Attention   is   particularly   invited   to   Paragraphs   Ill,   IV   and   V   of  the   said
Memorandum which requires specific compliance.

3. For queries and clarifications, please contact Mr. Rovin James F. Canja, Officer-in-
Charge,    Project   Development   Officer   IV   of   the    BLSS-YFD,    through   email
blss.yfd@deped.gov.ph or telephone number (02) 8637-9814.

4. For compliance and immediate dissemination.

VILFREDOallEL, CESO Ill
Regional Director

Encl. : As stated
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